
From: Mishaan, Jessica  
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 1:30 PM 
To: Taylor Dobbs <tdobbs@vpr.net> 
Subject: response to public records request 

 
Taylor, 
 
Please find the email below from Sarah London. 
 
Thank you, 
Jessica 
__________________ 
 
At the link below, please find access to the portions of the Governor’s daily calendar that have 
previously been produced in response to a public record act request.  Please be aware that the below 
production contains terms that are covered by the Attorney General’s Office litigation hold 
notice.  Nevertheless, we have been advised that because these records have previously been produced 
in response to a request, they do not need to be withheld at this time under the relevant to litigation 
hold exemption, 317(c)(14).  In the event you wish to request additional days of the Governor’s daily 
calendar, please be aware we will need to review calendar appointments since May 2012 that contain 
terms covered by the litigation hold notice with the Attorney General’s Office. 
 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/h2dsz6a5duhsd34/AAD0iUKSW3x7sQQ11u7jWMZ9a?dl=0 
 
We hope the above information is helpful to you, 
 
Sarah 
 
 

 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/h2dsz6a5duhsd34/AAD0iUKSW3x7sQQ11u7jWMZ9a?dl=0

